
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
BEACON CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
PRE-KINDERGARTEN PROGRAM 

2020 – 2021 
 
 

  
Please contact our Registrar, Mrs. Valerie Warren for an appoint-

ment if you are interested in having your child attend our in-

district Pre-Kindergarten in the 2020-21 school year.  You must be 

a resident of the Beacon City School District and you child must 

be four (4) years old on or before December 1, 2020.  If you have 

any questions, please contact Mrs. Warren at 845-838-6900 x 2002  

 


